
28 February 2022 

MPSSA Lightning Premiership School Sports Competition – Tennis Team 
Friday 11 March 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Your child has been selected to represent Bacchus Marsh Grammar Woodlea at the MPSSA Summer Sports 
Lightning Premiership School Sports competition, after excellent performances at our school tryouts. 
Teams are made up of students from Years 5 and 6. We will be sending two cricket teams (Boys and Girls) 
one tennis and one volleyball team (mixed).  Your child has been selected for the Tennis Team which will 
be playing at Arnolds Creek Primary School. 

Students are required to arrive at school before being transported by bus to the specific venue. We will 
return to school for normal dismissal.  

As this event is using two other MPSSA schools as venues and due to current COVID restrictions, 
unfortunately parents are not able to attend. 

Please ensure your child wears full sports uniform to school on the day, including hat and sunscreen. There 
are very limited canteen facilities at the venues therefore students will need to bring a packed lunch and 
their water bottle. Equipment for all teams will be provided.  

Please complete the attached permission slip by Monday 7th March 2022. 

Yours sincerely, 

Liam Gill  Danielle Copeman 
Woodlea Sports Coordinator Head of Woodlea Campus 


